Goodness Tea Farm (Shaelee evans)

I support the City of Port Angeles and agree with their recommendation for option 5. This area
needs to be fully cleaned up.

Leaving a large mound of contaminants to be monitored is taxing generations ahead with surveying
this pollution problem and limited public access and development of a critical and wonderful stretch
of waterfront. Option 3 is a partial measure that will cost more over time in monitoring and lost
economic potential in addition to continuing to harm wildlife and the environment.

The only sensible answer is a full and complete cleanup.



